
 

May 24, 1921 
 
A regular meeting of the City Council of the City of Grand 
Junction, Colo., was called to order at 3:30 P.M. with Mayor 
Cherrington presiding. The Commissioners present were, 
Cherrington, Garber, Whittaker, Blackstone, and Peck. City 
Attorney Tupper was present. Mr. Baker of the Daily Sentinel was 
also present. 
 
The minutes of the last regular session were read and approved. 
 
Mr. Baker came before the council requesting the city to purchase 
Five hundred copies of the Daily Sentinel's opportunity number. 
This matter was postponed until the next regular meeting. 

 
Moved by Commissioner Peck, second by Commissioner Garber that 
the Commissioner of Finance and Supplies be authorized and 
instructed to purchase One Hundred 4 x 6 flags for street 
decoration. The motion being put, upon call of roll the 
Commissioners voted as follows: Cherrington, yea; Garber, yea; 
Whittaker, yea; Blackstone, yea; Peck, Yea. All the Commissioners 
voting yea, the motion was declared carried and the purchase 
authorized. 
 
Moved by Commissioner Peck, second by Commissioner Garber that 
A.D. Smith be given the contract for the construction of three 
comfort stations at Lincoln Park. The cost to be $1135.20. The 
motion being put, upon call of roll the Commissioners voted as 

follows: Cherrington, yea; Garber, yea; Whittaker, yea; 
Blackstone, yea; Peck, yea. All the Commissioners voting yea the 
motion was declared carried. 
 
The following bills having been examined and approved by the 
heads of the different departments were read. 
 
BILLS 

No. Fund To whom paid Amount For 

32572 Park Stewart Adams and Co. $507.96 Paint 

32573 Water Biggs, Kurtz Hdw. Co. 148.71 Pipe- 427" 

 
 
Moved by Commissioner Whittaker, second by Commissioner Garber 

that the bills be allowed as read and warrants ordered drawn for 
the same. The motion being put, upon call of roll the 
Commissioners voted as follows: Cherrington, yea; Garber, yea; 
Blackstone, yea; Whittaker, yea; Peck, yea. 
 
Moved by Commissioner Blackstone, second by Commissioner Garber 
that the meeting adjourn. Motion carried. 
 
/s/ Fred A. Peck 
City Clerk 


